
 

 

 

TO:  All Engineers, Surveyors and Real Estate Developers Serving Greenville County 

SUBJECT: April 2020 Subdivision Advisory Committee Meeting Canceled  

DATE:   March 26, 2020 

 
 

In response to the current COVID-19 Pandemic, the Subdivision Advisory Committee (SAC) 
public meeting scheduled for April 13, 2020 has been canceled.  Instead of a public meeting, 
Greenville County has decided to email April 2020 SAC comments to the applicant and/or 
authorized representative. Additionally, SAC comments will be uploaded to the Subdivision 
Administration online portal for public viewing. Public notice requirements still apply.  Posting 
signs can be picked up from the Subdivision Administration office during normal hours.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice, please contact our office via phone 
(864-534-3506) or email at subdivisioninquiry@greenvillecounty.org.  
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